
The Park District Liberty Twp Hardin Co, Ohio  
P.O. Box 228 -- Ada, OH 45810  

Robert Szuch – Fred Reichert - Neil Dumbaugh - Commissioners  
Mary Jane Lee - Clerk 419-303-4810  

Ken Wolke, Park Manager   

   
February 17, 2025   

The Park District Liberty Twp Hardin Co Ohio met on the above date in the park office. 
Present were Bob Szuch, Fred Reichert, Ken Wolke, Park Manager, and Mary Jane Lee, Clerk. 
Neal Dumbaugh was absent.  

Guests were Daniel Klear who is working for his Eagle Scout Badge was present to finalize his project of  
making a soccer kick ball wall to be placed behind diamond # 2. He will start building his project when the  
weather warms up. Also present was a group of sophomores from Ada High School who were giving a 
short program about Sophomore Leadership that is currently active at the school.   

The minutes were read and approved. Fred made a motion to accept the minutes and Bob second the motion 
all were in favor and the motion carried.  

The financial report was read and approved. Bob made a motion to accept the financial report 
and Fred second the motion. All were in favor and the motion carried.  

The project of bringing the kitchen in the park office up to date is coming along. The cupboards have all 
been painted and the plumbing all up to date.  

Tomorrow Feb. 18, 2025 any bids received for replacement of lights at the stadium will be opened at 10:00 at  
the park office.  

The track project is on schedule to start on June 1, 2025.  

The need to update the playground equipment was discussed as were the new concession stand and replacement 
of one of the shelter houses.  

Raises for the employees for 2025 were approved and will be effective March 1, 2025.  

Bob made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Fred second the motion. All were in favor and the meeting was  
adjourned.  

The next meeting is March 17, 2025. 


